
 

 

                           

                                                                                                                       Jeni Furaha Mhema 

     .                                                                                                                 janemhema@gmail.com           

                                                                                                                       30/3/2024                                                                                                                  

Dear iSTEPup Foundation, 

        First of all I would like to thank God, but my special thanks I would like to thank iSTEPup 

organization for giving me the opportunity to continue with my studies to make sure I reach my dreams. 

And I'm sorry for being silent for a short period of time, I had a phone challenge that led to my silence, 

but thank God, I got a chance once again. 

         And Iam grateful again for considering me and seeing that I deserve worth of Education. I would  

like to take these opportunity  to announce  that  I have passed my Exams of first semester and am 

promoted to continue with next semester. Below  I have attached my Results and same of pictures  of 

Me at collage. 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Yours  sincerely jane Mhema 


